
LAKE ERIE INTERNATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 
  

April 2024 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Career Week Spotlight: Radio 
Host of Cleveland’s Hip Hop & 
R&B, Ro’ Digga from Z107.9 
stopped by to engage our youth 
on the music entertainment 
industry and how to get started. 

Career Week Spotlight: Our very own School Board 
President, Mrs. Jo-Anna Fitzpatrick (Social 
Administrator for Cuyahoga County) dropped in to 
speak to our scholars about the cost of living and 
personal income.  

Currently, ASer School All Stars, a non-profit educaUonal organizaUon 
conUnues to meet with LEIHS students every Monday and Friday. 
Currently the LEIHS All Stars are preparing students for post-high 
school career readiness through virtual plaYorms that include 3D 
games. All students are welcome to parUcipate. See Mr. Joe for 
details.  



 

Reminders!!! 

Dear Parents: If you have not submi5ed our re-enrollment form, 
please do so by May 15th, 2024. It is important that we know 
your scholar will be returning to the new Lake Erie InternaHonal 
High School for the 2024-2025 school year.  

Seniors: GraduaHon is May 23,2024. Please 
conHnue to work on compleHng requirements. See 
Ms. Salupo with quesHons or concerns.  

All new students, please see Ms. Salupo to STAR 
test.  

5 MORE WEEKS OF SCHOOL UNTIL SUMMER BREAK!!!! STAY 
FOCUSED!!!!! 


